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P.P.S. NEWSLETTER 

Inspire, nurture, challenge.  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Hebrews 6:19 We have this hope as an anchor for the soul, firm and secure.  It enters the inner sanctu-

ary behind the curtain. 

19th March 2018 
Spring Term No.6 

 

  

Key Stage 2 Maths Challenge – Find the Factors 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPAG Fact 

Grammatical feature : Articles 

Definition : the words ‘the’, ‘a’ or ‘an’ 

Science Week 

Last week saw our children participate in a number of science 
investigations. The week was started by our Science              
Ambassadors promoting the importance of science. There was 
a range of activities, which included exploring meringues, 
streamline and propulsion, investigating a crime scene,        
evolution, wind propulsion using Miss Rawlings hairdryer,    
magnetism and so much more. You can see some of the work 
the children have been involved in on the class blogs. 
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P.P.S. NEWSLETTER 

Inspire, nurture, challenge.  

Every child has the right to learn and use the language, customs and religion of their family. 

19th March 2018 
Spring Term No.6 

Oak Class 
Have been learning about the Easter Story and have made 
crosses and Easter gardens. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Two of Maltilda’s ducklings came into Oak Class for the     
children to look after them for the day as part of their     
learning about new life. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Scholastic Book Fair 
 

Scholastic Book Fair in the school entrance from Monday 19th 

to Thursday 22nd March and you will be able to visit it after 

school from 3.15pm to 3.45pm. The school will receive a 

share of the profits from this for us to spend on more brilliant 

books and resources for the children. 

Donations of Wood 

If you have any wood and/or pallets we could use to build bug 
hotels we would really appreciate you do taking these items 
to us. I am planning to build some bug hotels with the        
children over the next few weeks.  

Gardening Morning 

On Saturday 5th May we are working with Petworth           
Gardeners Club to further develop our Reflection Garden and 
make it more sensory for the children. If you are free we 
would really appreciate your help. Alternatively if you know 
anyone who are in a position to donate any plants please let 
us know.  

 

 

Volunteering in School 

We are very lucky to have a number of parents and people 
from the community who volunteer at school. Of course we 
have our Governors, but we also have a number of people 
who assist in the classroom with maths and reading. If you or 
you know of anyone who would like to volunteer in school as 
we are always after people to read with the children, practise 
times tables or help develop the outside area then please 
contact the school.  

Sports Relief 

We shall be supporting Sport Relief on Friday 23rd 
March by asking that all the children come to school 
dressed as their favourite sports person or in their 

favourite sports clothes and also by bringing a contribution 
of £1 in support of this Charity.    

Governor’s News 

For the latest information, please visit our website 
www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk/governors_news/19249 

 

Inset Days 2017/2018 

4th  June         2018 
Dates for your Diary 2017/2018       

Thurs    8 Mar  Maple Class Group 1 Forest School 5  
    weeks until 26th April 
Mon 19th –Thurs 22nd Mar Scholastic Book Fair  
                                3.15-3.45pm 
Thurs   22 Mar Singing at the Rother Valley Arts Festival  
  7-8pm 
Fri             23 Mar Sports Relief  
Fri   23 Mar  All Teacher Led Clubs Finish 
Mon   26  Mar NO TEACHER LED CLUBS THIS WEEK 
Tues         27 Mar Parents Evening 4.30-7pm 
Tues  27 Mar Year 3/4 Football at Watersfield 1-3pm 
Wed  28 Mar Easter Service St Mary’s Church  
  9.30-10.30am 
Wed  28 Mar Parents Evening 3.30-6pm 
Thurs       29 Mar PPSA Disco  
Thurs  30 Mar END OF SPRING TERM 
Mon  16 Apr  START OF SUMMER TERM 

 
 
 
 

http://www.petworth.w-sussex.sch.uk/website/governors_news/19249
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P.P.S. NEWSLETTER 

Inspire, nurture, challenge.  

Every child has the right to think and believe what they want and to practise religion. 

19th March 2018 

Spring Term No.6 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TRAIN TO TEACH WITH TESLA  

NEW YEAR, NEW CAREER!  

Do you want to make a difference? Have you ever thought of a career in 

teaching?  

You may be eligible for a bursary of up to £26,000 during your training year.  

The School Direct programme is for high quality graduates seeking to be-

come outstanding qualified teachers in their local schools.  

If you want to make a change, contact Collins Fleischner on 

cfleischner@bohunt.hants.sch.uk or call 01428 724 324 ext. 248.  

What have you done today? What could you do tomorrow? Train to teach, 

with TESLA  

Email: admin@tesla-tsa.com  

Phone: 01428 724 324 ext. 248  

Website: www.tesla-tsa.com  


